
Dear resident,
As you live or work near Armley Gyratory, we want your 
views on our proposals to improve its layout. In 2018 
we shared our plans and, having considered public 
feedback, we have now updated our designs.

The designs will improve the operation of the gyratory, 
provide higher quality and improved routes for all 
road users, including pedestrians and cyclists, and will 
enhance the area around the gyratory through new 
landscaping. We now want to know what you think 
of our proposals and how well they will tackle the 

gyratory’s current problems. We will then submit a 
planning application for the upgrade, before further 
refining the detailed design.

About Armley Gyratory
Armley Gyratory is a signalised roundabout to the west 
of Leeds city centre. It is a key junction and a major 
entry/exit point for traffic travelling through the city. 

 Have your say on plans to 
upgrade Armley Gyratory



Public events

Saturday 7 September 
10am to 2pm
New Wortley Community Centre
40 Tong Road
Leeds
LS12 1LZ 

Tuesday 17 September 
5pm to 8pm
New Wortley Community Centre
40 Tong Road
Leeds
LS12 1LZ 

 

We will be holding drop in events on:

These events will offer you an opportunity to find out 
more about our plans and to have your questions 
answered by members of our team.

Contact us
You can contact us, find out more and respond to the 
consultation by visiting www.bit.ly/armleygyratory, 

emailing connectingleeds@leeds.gov.uk or calling 0113 
395 6300. 

You can also write to us (Connecting Leeds, Highways 
& Transportation, Leeds City Council, Merrion House, 
Merrion Way, Leeds, LS2 8BB) or join the conversation 
on social media by using #ConnectingLeeds.


